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Dear Parent/Carer, 

KC Summer School 

We are running a three day Summer School during the summer holidays from Monday 13th August-
Wednesday 15th August 2018. It is open to all year 6 students joining us in September 2018. The 
Summer School will provide an opportunity for students to find their way around the school, get to 
know their peers and meet some of our staff. They will take part in a variety of fun and engaging 
activities aimed at settling nerves and making them more confident about joining us at the start of 
September.  

Each day will run from 9.30am until 2.30pm. Children can wear their own clothes, but they should be 
prepared for some degree of physical activity. We will provide refreshments, but please send your 
child with a packed lunch. This three day summer school costs a total of just £25! To sign your child 
up to the Summer School please complete and return the attached consent form with payment 
(cash or cheque) to Kingsthorpe College by Tuesday 10th July.  

Please note that students will be released at the end of each day at 2.30pm. They will be allowed to 
leave unaccompanied, just like they will at the end of a school day in September. If you would prefer 
that your child waits with an adult until you arrive, please instruct them to sit in the main reception 
where a member of staff will wait with them.  

If you have any questions about the Kingsthorpe College Summer School, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss A Bennett 
Transition Coordinator 
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Kingsthorpe College Summer School 

Consent Form 

 
Please return your completed consent form and £25 payment to Kingsthorpe College no later than Tuesday 10th 

July 2018.  

Child Name  ________________________________________________________________ 

Primary School  ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Emergency Contact 1 (required) 

Name   ______________________________ Relation to child____________________ 

Contact Number  ________________________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact 2 (optional) 

Name   ______________________________Relation to child_____________________ 

Contact Number  ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Medical Conditions  ________________________________________________________________ 

  

Photo Consent 

Photography may be used during our summer school. In compliance with the changes to the data protection 
law (GDPR), we require your consent before we photograph or make any recordings of your child for non-
educational purposes. Please read the statements below and circle your selected option.  

• I consent to my child’s photograph being included in summer school articles on the 
school’s website and in the school’s newsletter. 

YES / NO 

• I consent to my child’s photograph being used on displays around school. YES / NO 

• I consent to my child’s photograph being put on the Kingsthorpe College Twitter page. YES / NO 

If we use photographs of individual pupils, we will not use the name of that child in the accompanying text or 
photo caption. If we name a pupil in the text, we will not use a photograph of that child to accompany the 
article.   

Please note that this photo consent only covers the Kingsthorpe College 2018 summer school. 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the KC summer school from Monday 13th – Wednesday 15th August. I 
have included £25 cash/cheque with this consent form. 

 

Parent/Carer signature:  ________________________________________Date _________________ 


